
         June 23, 2020 
 Dear PCS Families, Students, and Staff, 
 
 Happy Summer! I hope you are enjoying your time off. I have been thinking of you and 
trying to come up with something profoundly inspiring to write. So, of course, I blanked for 
weeks!! The simple truth is there is not a whole lot new to say right now. I hope you are 
continuing with your self-care both physically and emotionally. Know that I am here to support 
you as are the other PCS staff members. We care about you tremendously!  
 
 Enjoy the sunshine and the rivers and lakes. Relish in the beauty of Plumas County. Be 
gentle and kind with yourself and others.  
 
 I’d love to hear how you are doing if you’d like to send an update.  
 
 Maybe something profound will come to me soon. Until then, thinking of you fondly! I 
am enjoying my time with those of you with whom I meet.  
 
 Warmly, 
 
 Becky 


